Social Walks Secretary’s Report

BBN Committee meeting Thurs 4th June 2015
Following on from last year’s special summer walks and events, including our Greensand Ridge in a Day (which is to be held biannually, reappearing in 2016) and The North Beds Heritage Train we can now look forward to another sizzling summer. We have, of course, our brand new Challenge walk ‘From Here to There and Back’ in July, and a linear ‘Ridgeway Extension’ walk in September. A group weekend in Dorset is also scheduled for September and, as the weather gets cooler, in addition to the usual Agm walk with meal and Santa’s annual sortie,: Gill is leading a ‘London Monopoly Walk in October, where we hope to walk to every location on The Monopoly Board.
THANKS TO ALL ORGANISERS AND WALK LEADERS WHO GIVE UP THEIR TIME AND ENERGY FOR THE BENEFIT OF OUR GROUP MEMBERS.

The program for September to December 2015 is now complete. Thanks to Gordon for co-ordinating the Thursday program and to Gill and Merrian for proof reading and, I am sure correcting my silly mistakes, and for inputting the information onto the web, from which the information will be extracted for inclusion in The Strider. I did find it more difficult than usual to persuade members to lead a walk for this period, which has resulted in only one weekend social walk in December. This is both unusual and disappointing.
I believe it was at our last meeting we agreed to stop posting walk detail request forms to leaders before their walk and, instead, to just issue a generic request for leaders to email their details to me after their event. This is not working, the old system did. I only initially received walk numbers for 2 of the first 20 social walks. Following requests I sent individually to all leaders on two occasions, and a general plea via Merrian, as of today, there remains only 3 walks without details. One leader has responded with a ‘cannot remember’ reply. 
As always, I am now starting on the program January to April 2016, Please contact me asap to book a date to lead the walk, with the usual final details required by 10th September please.
Many thanks

Dee Brockway, BBN Social walks Secretary.

